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14.1 Notice Of Motion – Councillor Robbie Nyaguy – Parklets Review 

I, Councillor Robbie Nyaguy, give notice that I intend to move the Motion outlined below at 
the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 06 December 2023:  

That Council:- 

1.1 Requests officers to review the patron and venue demand for current parklets utilising over 4 
parking bays, in conjunction with the annual desktop review of the parklet guidelines. 

Supporting Information 

The current Parklet Guidelines provide a cap for how many carparking bays can be provided.in 
each activity centre, but not a maximum number of bays that can be provided per business. 

2 businesses currently occupy 5 bays: 

• Ichi NI 

• The Espy 

1 business currently occupies 7 bays: 

• The Middle Park Hotel 

No business currently occupies 6 bays. 

 




